
 

PRESS CONTACT:   
Amanda Corcoran 

Development & Communications Manager 
Cancer Support Community of Greater St. Louis  

314-238-2000 

acorcoran@cancersupportstl.org 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Cancer Support Community of Greater St Louis’ STEPS FOR HOPE Walk 

St. Louis, MO. (March 7, 2022) — Cancer Support Community of Greater St. Louis 

(CSCSTL) is stepping up to host its 24th annual walk! On May 7, 2022 individuals and 

families will gather at Creve Coeur Park for a 1 mile or 3.7 mile walk or fun run. 

Individuals of all ages come out to take their own STEPS FOR HOPE and extend 

support to people impacted by cancer in our community. 

Event Information: 

Date:  Saturday, May 7, 2022   

Time:  Staggered start times beginning at 9am 

Location: Creve Coeur Park in Sailboat Cove (13725 Marine Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63146) 

 

Registration is $45 which includes a t-shirt. Additional opportunities to raise funds for CSCSTL programs are 

available through raffle tickets and Path of Hope Tribute Signs which are available to purchase for $75. 

Online registration, Path of Hope Tribute Signs, raffle, sponsorship opportunities and more information are 

available at http://www.cancersupportstl.org/events/steps-for-hope-walk 

Cancer Support Community of Greater St. Louis (CSC) is a non-profit organization whose mission is to ensure 

that all people impacted by cancer are empowered by knowledge, strengthened by action, and sustained by 

community. All programs are offered at no charge in a comfortable, home-like environment. Cancer Support 

Community offers professionally-led support groups, educational workshops, nutrition and exercise 

programs, and stress-reduction classes to empower and educate individuals affected by cancer. For more 

information, visit www.cancersupportstl.org or call 314-238-2000. 
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